June 30, 2011

Boundary Review Committee 383 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 500 West Temple Street, Rm. 383 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Boundary Review Committee:

I support the proposed Joseph M. Sanchez Memorial Plan submitted by Alan Clayton and John Y. Wong, the Velasquez-Clayton Plan, and the Leo Estrada LA County Board of Supervisors Redistricting map proposals for the upcoming Board of Supervisors redistricting process.

It is my belief that communities with shared interests and services should also have shared representation. The current boundaries do not support this notion.

I do not support the status quo.

The above listed maps support socio-economic diversity by keeping working class communities together. They also provide boundaries that are in line with Section 2 of the Federal Voting Rights Act by keeping Latino communities from being fragmented. And they do not displace any supervisor from his/her district and the newer districts remain compact.

Please consider keeping neighborhoods, communities and cities of common interest together. Please use the boundaries as drawn by the Joseph M. Sanchez Memorial Plan, the Velasquez-Clayton Plan and Leo Estrada maps. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Barbara Rabelo/ Concerned Citizen

Whittier, Ca. 90606